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THANK YOU 

We are all very proud of how well the children have 

coped and achieved in such a small amount of time.  

The last 8 weeks have flown by, but I am sure like us 

you are all ready for a well earned rest. 

You will have noticed the new path that has been 

laid—it is a semi permanent solution which we hope 

will allow us to create a better and safer route through 

the school grounds and allow a one way system for 

the playground and drop off and pick up.   

You will also notice painted foot steps on the paths 

around school (after the holidays) that will also help 

families to social distance and we do ask wherever 

possible that only one family member come to collect 

children to allow for less people on the school grounds 

at any one time. 

Please don’t forget we return after 

the holidays on Monday 2nd                 

November 2020 

EYFS @BradleyGreenFS   Year 1 @BradleyGreenYr1   Year 2  @Y2Bradley   Year 3  @Y3BradleyGreen     
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PANCREATIC CANCER AWARENESS 

On Thursday 19th November, it is World Pancreatic                    

Cancer Day. On this day people across the globe come 

together to raise awareness about the symptoms and risks 

of the disease, and the urgent need for earlier detection. 

This is a cause very close to my own heart as my own Dad passed away from it in April this year.  

My family are taking part in various fundraising activities and are going to have a final push in                       

November (with help from my school family!)  We will be having a non uniform day on the 19th so 

look out for more information nearer the time. 

Key Dates (not many of them!) 

23.10.20—INSET day 

2.11.20—Return after half term 

19.11.20—Non uniform/wear 

something purple for Pancreatic 

cancer 

20.11.20—STAR Award assembly 

11.12.20—Christmas Jumper Day 

15.12.20—Christmas Dinner Day 

18.12.20—Finish for Christmas at 

1.30pm 

***CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS *** 

4.1.21—Return after Christmas 

break 



Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

NEW PATH 

Families will walk up the drive, 

collect children from the                        

playground and then walk 

around the outdoor classroom 

and down the new path to 

meet the pedestrian path and 

gate.  Parents of children in 

reception and nursery will               

follow the one way system by 

turning left at the top of the 

drive and once dropping                

children off, will follow the 

path and new arrows and footsteps around school and back down the new path.  Staff 

will help direct you on the first day back and hopefully the leaves will have blown away! 

CLASS Start time Finish time 

Nursery 8.30/12.15 11.30/3.15 

Reception 8.45-8.55 3.05-3.15 

Year 1 8:40 3.00 

Year 4 8.40 3.00 

Year 2 8.50 3.10 

Year 5 8.50 3.10 

Year 3 9.00 3.20 

Year 6 9.00 3.20 

New staggered start and finish times 

No start times are later than 9am and our latest finish time is 

3.20pm—times are organised around location of classrooms 

so we don’t have multiple classes leaving exits at the same 

time and can socially distance on the yard and paths.  

Siblings 

Please can families with 

more than one child aim 

to drop off at the earliest 

time and collect at the 

latest time to ensure           

children are not                  

missing any learning 

Please do not arrive                 

earlier or later than your 

slot or later to allow for 

social distancing 

Thank you for your                           

co-operation as always. 

POSITIVE CASES 

Please can I ask parents to inform school immediately if any child is to test positive 

or need to self isolate due to being in close contact with someone who has tested 

positive.  You can do it by sending Mrs Cameron a message on class dojo or an 

email to v.cameron@bradleygreen.org.uk  Thank you   


